
 

 

Update from your Student President | 2021 USC Elections POSTPONED 

 

Kia Ora koutou, 
The 2021 Unitec Student Council Elections have been postponed until further notice and we will 
send you an update once new election dates have been confirmed. 

Campaigning under COVID-19 Alert Levels is a new and extremely challenging experience for our 
candidates, and the Unitec Election Team have made this decision alongside the Returning Officer to 
ensure each candidate has the fairest chance to campaign for their chosen seat. 

What does this mean? 

This means that all election activities are paused for the estimated period of just over a month, and 
candidates will not be actively campaigning during this time. When the new election dates have 
been confirmed, candidates will resume campaigning for one week, and voting polls will open 
directly after that for one week.  

I appreciate this is a disappointing turn of events and thank you for your understanding during this 
time. 

 

Ngā Mihi 

Helen Vea 

Student President 

 


